
   
14 May 2019 

 

 

Mr Greg Hoffman PSM 

Executive Officer 

NWQROC 

 

Email:  nwqroc@carpentaria.qld.gov.au 

 

ATTENTION:   Members of NWQROC 

 

 

Dear Mr Hoffman 

 

SUBJECT:  United Australia Party Commitment to Support in Principle the Hopes and Aspirations of the North 

West Queensland Regional Organisation of Councils 

 

United Australia Party Candidates would like to express our appreciation for the invitation to attend recent NWQROC 

Board Meeting convened on 9 May 2019. 

 

The NWQROC Six-Point Plan discussed during this meeting, clearly highlighted the importance of addressing the 

ongoing fiscal disparities and hardship being experienced in North West Queensland for the past two or so decades. 

 

The NWQROC Six-Point Plan does have strong synergies with our current United Australia Party’s key policies 

focussed on addressing issues around the National Broadband Network; regional development and economic 

growth; supporting farmers; tax incentives; processing Australian minerals and many more. 

 

UAP Senate Candidates for Queensland Mr Martin Brewster and Mrs Yodie Batzke, fellow House of Representative 

Candidate for Dawson Mr Colin Thompson and I, wish to confirm and reaffirm United Australia Party’s commitment 

to support in principle NWQROC Six-Point Plan and future hopes and aspirations for a better deal for North West 

Queensland. 

 

We look forward to further discussions with NWQROC post Federal Elections on how we can work together. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Signed 

 

Greg Dowling 

United Australia Party 

Candidate for Herbert QLD 

 

Signed on behalf of United Australia Party Candidates: 

Senate Candidates for Queensland Mr Martin Brewster & Mrs Yodie Batzke & House of Representative Candidates 

for Dawson Mr Colin Thompson 

 

cc. Clive Palmer UAP Party Leader; Senate Candidates for QLD, House of Representatives Candidate for Dawson 

mailto:nwqroc@carpentaria.qld.gov.au

